
Frog  Room 
News 

It is beginning to look a lot like Christmas in the Frog 
Room. We learned that God put a special star in the sky to mark where Jesus was 
born and to honor this, we decorated our classroom with stars 
made with puffy paint. We also made a wonderful Christmas tree 
made from everyone’s hand print - be sure to check out this tree 
in the classroom hallway! The children are busy making Christmas 
presents for their moms and dads. (Shhh, don’t tell anyone!) 

 We have been practicing our songs for the Christmas 
program and last Monday and Tuesday we successfully recorded 
the show. We hope that everyone will enjoy watching the video of 
your little ones singing in Church. During our Jesus time we are 
acting out the story of the first Christmas.  The children love to 
dress up and participate in the short play.  

Our class Christmas Party will be on Wednesday and 
Thursday December 16th and 17th.  Thank you to all the parents 
who are making the party possible by supplying games, crafts, and 
other important party essentials!   

This month’s chapel day offering is: Mittens, gloves, hats 
and scarves in all sizes. Our Chapel days are Monday, 
Dec.14th and Tuesday, Dec.15th. Please hang your 
donations on the tree in the main preschool entrance. 
Thank you! 

CHRISTMAS BREAK: NO SCHOOL December 21 through 
January 1, 2021 

CLASSES RESUME: Monday, January 4th. 

May your Christmas be filled with the love of the Christ 
Child.

Merry Christmas!!! 


